

May 17, 2023

Mr. Ivan D. Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753 RECEIVED MAY 18 2023

Dear Mr. Butts:

This is a follow up to our May 9 correspondence, concerning the Postal Service launch of the *Supervisor Apprentice Program* pilot.

The correspondence included a list of pilot site locations, and one site has been amended. The St Paul MN P&DC will not take part in the pilot, and it has been replaced by the Sacramento CA P&DC.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely

Bruce A. Nicholson

Director

Labor Relations Policies and Programs